From: Ganglani fmailte: =~ .
Sent: Monday, September 07, 2009 9:30 AM
To: response

Subject: Rights issues and open offers

| do not think the proposal to “Shorten the notice period for book closure for rights issues and open offers from
14 calendar days to five business days with at least two uninterrupted trading days for trading in
securities whose holders are entitied to the subscription rights” is favourable to the investors and so shd
not be proceeded.

M Ganglani



